[image: ]

05/08/2020
Conclusion of Pilot Project for Mekorot Facility Lighting System
Mekorot facilities around the country will be reducing their light pollution output
by transitioning to environmentally friendly lighting systems

With the conclusion of a two-year pilot project at specific locations, Israel's national water company will operate a targeted program that aims to reduce the effects of lighting on the flora and fauna in the habitats surrounding the company’s facilities.

Two years ago, a pilot project was launched with the aim of reducing light pollution at Mekorot facilities, by means of replacing the current lighting systems with environmentally friendly infrastructure. The pilot was introduced at the Eshkol facility, and is part of the Mekorot’s policy of sustainable development, stemming from its deep sense of responsibility to integrate values of nature conservation and environmental stewardship into its work. With the conclusion of the pilot project, the national water company has decided to implement this project in a broad range of the company’s facilities located across the country.

Within the framework of this project – conducted in partnership with the Society for the Protection of Nature in Israel (SPNI), the Israel Nature and Parks Authority, and the Ministry for Environmental Protection – Mekorot will demonstrate its new vision of reduced light pollution, with most of the Mekorot facilities kept dark overnight, lit up only on an as-needed basis. Estimates show that the implementation of this project will increase efficiency, saving time and resources in the processes of lighting development and planning, and will significantly reduce energy consumption and maintenance fees, with a savings of approximately 600,000 NIS annually. 	Comment by Liron: Not sure what you were referring to. Do you mean:
Saving time and resources on lighting during development and planning, and will….

Avrum ben-Yosef, VP of System Engineering, Mekorot: “This is another part of the innovative processes and eco-hazard management that Mekorot has undertaken over the past few years. The project to reduce light pollution joins others in the effort to realize the potential of “green energy,” utilizing environmentally friendly materials and minimizing harm to nature and the environment.”

Alon Rothschild, Director of Biological Diversity, SPNI: “Environmentally speaking, light pollution is a relatively new issue. Therefore, it has yet to be properly addressed and is currently not regulated. It is therefore tremendously important that infrastructure corporations such as Mekorot are doing something about this issue by taking responsibility and voluntary initiative, even though they are not required to do so.
It is worth emphasizing that this step not only has a positive environmental effect but also offers an economic gain for Mekorot, so this is a “win-win” situation. We hope that other corporations will follow Mekorot’s lead and adopt this model – they will save money while also benefiting nature and the environment.”    
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